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Grainne Oglesby

Subject: FW: Kilsaran, Halverstown  Waste Licence Application Reg. No W0300-01

 

From: Derek Luby <dluby@slrconsulting.com>  

Sent: Tuesday 9 June 2020 08:28 

To: Siobhan Egan <S.Egan@epa.ie> 

Cc: Licensing Staff <licensing@epa.ie> 

Subject: Kilsaran, Halverstown Waste Licence Application Reg. No W0300-01 

 

Siobhan 

 

Further to your site visit to Kilsaran’s soil recovery facility in Halverstown, Co. Kildare last January and recent 

correspondence in respect of its waste licence application, I am contacting you on behalf of Kilsaran to enquire how 

the licence application is progressing or likely to progress over the coming weeks (or months) and if there is a target 

date for issuing of a proposed decision in respect of the licence application.  The company is obviously concerned 

about the length of time which has elapsed since the application was submitted (in February 2019) and would 

appreciate it if you could provide an indication by return as to when a decision is likely to be made. 

 

Regards   

 
 

SLR’s response to Coronavirus COVID-19 - In response to the ongoing global pandemic, we are actively following the advice provided by our national 

 and state governments. As a flexible, full-service organisation we are open for business and will continue to operate and deliver advice and services  

 to our clients wherever possible and in line with government guidance. 
 

 

Derek Luby 
 

Technical Director and Technical Discipline Manager  - Geotechnical Engineering
 

 

 
 

+353 1 296 4667 

 

  
 

dluby@slrconsulting.com
 

 

SLR Consulting Ireland 

7 Dundrum Business Park, Windy Arbour , Dublin, D14 N2Y7
  

 

   

    

Confidentiality Notice and Limitation 

 

This communication, and any attachment(s) contains information which is confidential and may also be legally privileged. It is intended for the exclusive use of the 

recipient(s) to whom it is addressed. If you are not the intended recipient, any disclosure, copying, distribution or action taken or not taken in reliance on it is prohibited 

and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in error, please advise SLR by e-mail and then delete the e-mail from your system. As e-mails and any 

information sent with them may be intercepted, corrupted and/or delayed, SLR does not accept any liability for any errors or omissions in the message or any 

attachment howsoever caused after transmission.  

Any advice or opinion is provided on the basis that it has been prepared by SLR with reasonable skill, care and diligence, taking account of the manpower, timescales 

and resources devoted to it by agreement with its Client. It is subject to the terms and conditions of any appointment to which it relates. Parties with whom SLR is not 

in a contractual relationship in relation to the subject of the message should not use or place reliance on any information, advice, recommendations and opinions in 

this message and any attachment(s) for any purpose. 

 

© 2020 SLR Consulting Limited. All Rights Reserved.  
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